
 
 

 
 

 

BSB 2025 Fuel Bulletin No 3 – Moto GP 

 

The Euro M-Sport truck will not be attending the Moto GP event at Silverstone. Fuel will be supplied by 
delivery only. 

The cut-off date for ordering for this event is Friday 16th May at 1pm. Can all teams/competitors who 
require fuel please ensure they have placed their order before this time. Alternatively, there will be 
extra fuel at BSB Round 2 – Donington Park for those who wish to purchase and collect there. 

A reminder to send your orders via email to fuel@eurom-sport.com to ensure it is fulfilled. 

 


